
MUNICIPALITY OF PARRITA 
Municipal Government’s Office 

OAM-721-2012 
Phone: 2779-54-54 ext. 111 – Fax: 2779-99-65 

freddygarro@hotmail.com 
 

Parrita, December 4, 2012 
 
Mr. David Richard Aven 
Representative of Las Olas Horizontal Condominium 
Hand Delivered. 
 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I, Freddy Garro Arias, of legal age, divorced, bearer of national identity document No. 1-689-057, Mayor of 
the Municipality of Parrita, according to Resolution No. 0024-E11-2011 issued by the Supreme Electoral 
Court on January 3, 2011 at 10:45 am, for the legal term that will start on February 7, 2011, hereby certify 
that this Municipal Government has not initiated any complaints whatsoever due to irregularities in the Las 
Olas Project. 
 
Likewise, I hereby certify that, based on a review of the records kept by the Municipal Government’s Office, 
there have been no measures taken by previous Mayors aimed at denouncing the aforementioned project. 
 
Cordially, 
 
[Illegible signature] 
Freddy Garro Arias  
Municipal Mayor 

 
[Round stamp: Municipality of Parrita. Municipal Mayor] 
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